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Heller Responds to Nevada Unemployment Numbers
(Washington, D.C.) – U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement regarding the Nevada unemployment figures released earlier today:

“It is always great to see the number of unemployed Nevadans decline, and I hope this continues. We still have a long way to go in securing economic stability, and right now Washington scandals are taking precedence over the larger issues we should be discussing. Far too many Nevadans are still struggling to make ends meet, which is why I will continue to stand up for policies that make sense and will put the Silver State back on track,” said Senator Dean Heller.
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